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What’s New?

What’s New? is a bi-weekly, electronic newsletter produced and distributed free of charge to the members and constituents of the American National Standards Institute (ANSI).  For a complete listing of ANSI news and events, please visit our website, ANSI Online. >>>


HEADLINES

A summary of this issue’s top stories…


Recommendations for Future Voting System Guidelines Herald Significant Changes  (November 30, 2006) 
In a series of preliminary security reports issued by NIST, the federal agency is recommending significant changes to the nation’s standards for electronic voting machines. 
more... 

Industry Experts Shape Future Direction of ICT at ITU Telecom World   (December 5, 2006) 
This week in Hong Kong, the ITU is hosting the telecom industry’s most prestigious event, bringing together nearly 70,000 information and communication technology experts to shape the future of the global information infrastructure.
more... 

Overarching Smart Card Standard Earns ISO and IEC Recognition (December 1, 2006)
Marking an important step for the identification market toward global interoperability of smart card applications, ISO and IEC have officially approved the first of a five-part series of standards that will enable applications to be built with a common and consistent approach.
more...

Widespread Recall Spurs ANSI Groups to Assess Battery Safety Standards (November 20, 2006)
A widespread recall affected five major notebook manufacturers when it was found that some batteries were causing notebook computers to overheat. Several ANSI-accredited standards developers are looking at possible solutions to help prevent manufacturing glitches and improve battery safety.
more...

Playing it Safe this Holiday Season with Toy Safety Tips and Standards (November 28, 2006)
An estimated 2.6 billion toys, including electronic toys and video games, are sold in the United States annually. To raise awareness about “playing it safe,” ANSI members are offering important toy safety tips this holiday season.
more...

ALSO OF INTEREST… 

ISO and United Nations Group Partner on International Social Responsibility Standard

USTR Seeks Input on U.S. Telecommunications Trade Agreements

Voluntary Standards Cover the Spectrum: from High Visibility Vests to Product Safety Information

ANSI Welcomes New Members



PUBLIC POLICY

Federal Register notices of potential interest …

Standards and Trade Related Notices from the U.S. Federal Register, November 11–25, 2006
National Cooperative Research and Production Act Notices from the U.S. Federal Register, November 11–25, 2006



PUBLICATIONS

Take advantage of more great information…

ANSI Reporter
The latest issue of the ANSI Reporter—Information Technology: Ready, Connect, Go—presents an examination of standards that support innovative uses of information technology tools.
2005-2006 Annual Report
An almanac of the Institute’s accomplishments and financial activities of the past year, with a view of goals for the future as presented by the chairman and president.


Standards Action – December 1, 2006 
The latest issue of ANSI’s key public review vehicle. 



CALENDAR

For detailed schedule/program information, please see the Events Section of ANSI Online.



STORE

Buying standards? 

For information about the inventory of thousands of documents available from the eStandards Store (eSS), please visit webstore.ansi.org or contact ANSI Customer Service (212.642.4980, storemanager@ansi.org). 
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